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· IRSJ met last Thursday for the first time this semester. 
· The group discussed implementation of diversity, equity, inclusion and accessibility (DEIA) data points and narrative opportunities for the New Faculty Prioritization Process. IRSJ will continue to work on a recommendation this semester to be presented to senate and considered for the next academic year. The IRSJ will also be working this year on community engagement guidelines to recommend for adoption by shared governance spaces campus wide, as suggested by Academic Senate leadership.  
· Since this past spring and through the summer, IRSJ members including Dr. Maria Aguilar Beltran, Dr. Rebecca Vasquez Ortiz, Claire Coyne and Jaki King have been attending regular meetings with local native American community leaders, RSCCD board members, and the chancellor to work toward rebuilding relationships with our local Native American tribes. Discussions are also being had around the goal of working with our SAC students (First Nations students as well as allies) and local Native Amercian community leaders to reestablish a Powwow event at SAC. 
· IRSJ members will be completing a survey in the near future to provide input on the prioritization of goals and initiatives to guide the work of the advisory group this academic year.  
· We are in the process of finalizing our membership roster, so if you are receiving IRSJ meeting invites and communications and wish to be removed from the list, please contact IRSJ senate reps Dr. Maria Aguilar Beltran or myself. 
· The next IRSJ meeting will be held October 17th, from 2:30-4pm. Faculty are welcome to reach out to us for meeting information or questions about the group. 

